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Tewantin - new multipurpose facility at Noosa District 
Sports Complex 
Project update  
Council is committed to delivering infrastructure 
that supports local sports clubs and the future 
needs of the wider community. As part of this 
commitment, works will begin on a new 
multipurpose facility at the Noosa District Sports 
Complex on McKinnon Drive, Tewantin.  

This project will provide additional facilities to 
support several sports clubs based at the 
complex, including cricket, netball, pickleball, 
and car clubs. 

Scope of works 
Works will include: 
• four players change rooms including toilets 
• a kitchen  
• six spectator unisex toilets (two disability 

compliant) 
• storage space, first aid and umpire rooms 
• a large multi-purpose area 
• solar panels. 

 

Timing  
Construction is scheduled to commence on 
Tuesday 14 February 2023, with completion due 
late June 2023, weather permitting. 
 
Community impact 
Construction signage and safety barriers will be 
in place for works being undertaken where 
required, with minimal community impact 
expected.  
 
Funding 
The project is jointly funded by the Australian 
and Queensland Governments in association 
with Noosa Council and the Australian Cricket 
Infrastructure Fund. 
 
Funding was also received from Zero Emissions 
Noosa to support the installation of solar panels, 
which will help reduce the facility’s carbon 
footprint and support Council’s net-zero 
emissions target. 
 
Your patience during these works is 
appreciated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: New multipurpose facility at Noosa 
District Sports Complex) 

Phone:  5329 6500   

Stay updated    
Web: https://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
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